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Aging conference planned for April 27

You're Invited
Annual Meeting & Tech Zone

Doors open at 5:00 for your chance to win!*

See the latest in technology from Nex-Tech, Nex-Tech Wireless and Nex-Tech Security.

*You must be present to win.

One Year Anniversary
April 25th- April 28th

Gloria Tinkham
Owner

letsdotea.com
sales@letsdorea.com
212 Norris Ave.
McCook Neb. 

(308) 340-4524
(888) 695-5552

American Legion
Harmonson Redd

Post No. 63
Second and Fourth Monday

7:30 p.m.
Darren McMullen, Commander

Curt Archibald, Adjutant

Eagles Lodge
FOE 3288

Larry Hawks, President
Secretary, Ron Miller

Second and Fourth
Wednesday, 7:30 p.m.

Veterans of
Foreign Wars
Reg. 7:00 p.m.

First Mon. of each Month
Curt Archibald, Commander
Joe Ballinger, Quartermaster

I.O.O.F.
No. 157

Meet at Eagles Club
First and Third Thursday
Each Month at 7:30 p.m.

Geneva Tier, Noble Grand
Randy Knoll, Secretary

The American
Legion Riders

Post 63
Meet at 2:30 p.m. at the
American Legion Building
on the Second Sunday

of Every Month
website: www.alr63.org 

Attention Norcat 

Attention: Norcatur 

The Decatur Health Systems Outreach Clinic        
at the former school                                               

will be open from 9:30 to 11:30 a.m. on Tuesday, April 24. 

Call the Family Practice Clinic at 475-2015                                         
for more information and to schedule follow-up visits. 

The Norton County Arts Council brought a favorite performer back to Norton on  
Sunday. In 2008, Joseph Hall, an Elvis tribute artist first wowed the Norton audience 
and he returned to do it again but bigger and better on his Elvis Rock ‘N’ Remember 
Tribute Tour. A bus carrying his fan club from Lincoln, Neb. added to the over 200 
fans in attendance. Teddy bears were thrown out to audience members and women, 
young, and old raced to the front of the stage for the chance of receiving a scarf and 
or a kiss from the talented Elvis look-a-like. He not only looks like Elvis but sounds 
just like him, too. He currently has his own production in Branson, Mo., the flavor of 
which was brought to Sunday’s performance. 

–Telegram photo by Dana Paxton

Elvis: A tribute
Easter Morning was beautiful. People gathered 

in front of the Lyle Church as they have for years; 
ever since they stopped having the Sunrise Ser-
vice at “Jericho Gulch” over in Huff’s pasture. 
No matter where we celebrate the Resurrection of 
Jesus, it is a meaningful time, with people get-
ting together, singing and being thankful; and the 
sun comes up right on schedule. We enjoyed the 
good breakfast and fellowship in the Community 
Building. Thanks to everyone who came. Let’s do 
it again next year.

There was something special, also, Sunday 
morning, as we got to sing, “Happy 94th Birth-
day to Toots Magers. Thirty-four family members 
from California, Colorado, Nebraska and Kansas 
had a birthday party for her later with lilies, bun-
nies and gifts.

June Jolly helped Laveda McFarland celebrate 
her birthday with eight tables of relatives and 

friends at the Coppermill.
Kathy Van Meter and Lloyd Frandsen had sup-

per in Glen Elder at the home of Kip, Danielle 
and Colton Jarboe. Kip’s parents from Tipton, and 
Tim, Jolene and Clinton Nejdl were also guests. 
They managed to miss herds of deer on the road, 
and do a little shopping in Red Cloud.

Joyce Sumner and Jackie Porter brought Bob 
Schoenradt to the card game on Friday, and would 
have brought Eleanor Jensen, but Eleanor was en-
joying a visit from her son.

Carol and John Moye and great-grandchildren, 
Kylie Gruwell and Skylar Hawkins ate Sunday 
lunch with me. The girls persuaded John to take 
them to the Elden Auker park. All the children 
love to play there. Later I got pictures of Kiyra 
Briggs from her grandmother, Tracey Pershing. 
How can I be so lucky-or fortunatate- or blessed? 
They all mean the same to me.

L y l e  N e w s

A one-day conference on issues and opportu-
nities associated with older adults and the aging 
process is recommended for them, their families 
and caregivers. 

The 2012 edition of the regional Full Circle Ag-
ing Expo is titled: “The Best is Yet to Be,” said 
Tranda Watts, K-State Research and Extension 
multi-county specialist and spokesperson for the 

conference planning committee.
The one-day conference  on issues and oppor-

tunities associated with older adults and the aging 
process will be Friday, April 27 in Hill City. 

The conference is set for 9:45 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
at the Immaculate Heart of Mary Catholic Parish 
Hall. 


